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The WFWP Girls hosted a bingo fundraiser on October 19, 2024, to raise money for relief efforts 

following the devastating hurricanes that hit the southern states. Elizabeth Family Church in Elizabeth, 

New Jersey, served as the venue for the event. Each ticket for the game costs $2.00, and an additional 

ticket was required to play multiple rounds. We raised the money by charging a fee for each round. 

 

   
 

We exceeded our target of $500 by raising a total of $550. Samaritan's Purse will receive the $1,100 total 

after the WFWP New Jersey chapter matched the amount. A nonprofit organization called Samaritan's 

Purse assists people in dire circumstances and in areas affected by disasters. They provide food and 

shelter to families. Our contributions will support those relief efforts. 


